
 

P.O. Box 3130 Albany, Georgia 31706-3130 

 

Dear Mr. Haskin, 

This letter is in response to your request for authentication of your appearance on our 

television station on November 12, 2019 with your story appearing later that night on our 10:00 

news spot. 

Thank you for taking the time to interview with us about your March of Dimes Night Walk at 

Callaway Gardens and the partnership of Future Business Leaders of America and March of 

Dimes.  I really enjoyed watching your interview and the video shots you provided were able to 

be used in the piece.  Please tell your video students, Jonathan Strickland and Karsyn Bush, that 

we loved their shots and if they ever want to come for an internship at the station, we would 

love to have them! 

We hope that you will continue to patron WALB-TV 10 for all of your news and updates. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Leach 

Marketing Director & Outreach Coordinator 


